
http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=63164 

Mound City Aldermen Meet
(KLZA)--The Mound City Board of Aldermen approved  several bids when they
met September 6th.

A bid in an amount of $139,199 was approved from McFadden Construction for
the 2017 Street Patching projects.  The bid was for 29,305 square feet of patching
work at a cost of $4.75 per unit.  

An additional $3,500 was approved for a stair enclosure on the east side of the
existing wall at the City Hall Park.  The bid was awarded to Mann’s Lawn and
Landscape.  Alderman Duane Nauman cast a nay vote with the rest of the Board
voting in favor.  

Following a length discussion concerning three bids for a Drive-By Meter System
for the Water Department, the decision was tabled until a later date.
Three bids were received, ranging from $146,900 up to $199,925. 

The Mound City Fall Cleanup  Day date has been approved.  The event will take
place Saturday, October 28 from 1 – 3:00 p.m. at the swimming pool parking lot.   
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